
Dear CHS Community, 
 
Cosby High School has long been a center of community activity. Our campus has 
anchored the Cosby community for more than 110 years. Tradition is the Foundation of 
our institution. Developing successful and self-reliant adults is our Mission. 
 
Cosby High’s dedicated faculty and staff make student safety a Priority. Academic 
achievement is our number one Goal.  
 
We call on parents and community members to support students as they mature into 
lifelong learners who value intellectual exploration and personal growth. Our teachers 
and administrators keep doors and lines of communication open for all who seek to 
support the Cosby High School mission. Your partnership in educating Cosby’s 
teenagers is key to their success. 
 
I extend gratitude to our students on behalf of all CHS personnel. Your high school 
experience is of great value to each teacher and staff member. The future of the Cosby 
community relies on you just as it has relied on Cosby High School graduates for many 
generations. 
 
Gratefully, 
 
Mrs. Murrell 


